
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Tuesday 6th November 2018 
Dear Parents and carers, 

 
As part of our ongoing commitment to quality provision in English, we will be holding a termly Spelling 
Bee in each classroom. In the summer term, we will hold a live final where the winners of each term 
will take part in the ultimate St. Elizabeth’s Spelling Bee.  

 
Please find attached the spellings for autumn, spring and summer. These spellings have been chosen 
to offer the right level of challenge for the children.  During the week of the 3rd December, we will start 
our autumn Spelling Bee, and the format will be as follows:  
 
HEAT 1 
Takes place as a traditional written spelling test, in classes. The winning children from each class will go 
forward to heat 2.  
 
HEAT 2 
Will also take place in the classroom. Children will compete in an oral style ‘Spelling Bee’ which will see 
us crown an autumn spelling champion from each year group.  
 
The oral round will cover all spelling lists (and some unseen ones too) and is designed to steadily 
increase in difficulty. We hope in this way to ensure success for all, whilst also discovering our ultimate 
champions! 
 
The winners from the autumn, spring and summer Spelling Bee will compete in the ultimate St. 
Elizabeth’s Spelling Bee Competition at the end of the year. These dates are on the school calendar. In 
the meantime, get spelling! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
 
Mrs McLaughlin 
 
Deputy Headteacher  



 

Year Group Autumn Spring  Summer 

Year 1&2  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Year 3 &4  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 5&6  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


